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January 24, 2014 

McKim Room 1116, University of Virginia Health System 

12:00pm – 3:00pm 

 

Members:   Beth Gager– Chair Christine Duguet – Vice Chair      Wendie Price – Secretary 

 Reed Banks 

Regional Advocate: Chuck Collins   

UVA Representatives: Brenda Barrett, RN Lynne Fleming – Legal Counsel  Scott Croonquist, Ex Officio 

     

Guest: Carol Burrage and Dr. Derek Mongold (Psych Consults) Support: Colin Banton, AS Names in Bold represents those present 

 

Topic 

 

Discussion/Conclusion 

Action/ 

Recommendations 
Meeting called 

to order 

Ms. Gager called the meeting to order at 12:40  

Meeting Minutes 

 

The minutes of the Local Human Rights Committee held on October 18, 2013, were reviewed and 

approved as amended. 

 

ADVOCATE’S 

REPORT 

General Assembly recommending Mental Health changes due to recent events 

- New bill introduced to increase length of time for ECO’s (currently up to 4) up to 24 hours. 

- TDO regardless if a bed is available.  Patient safety first.  May need to be in ED in secured 

area.  CSB’s held responsible to continue to search for an acute bed. 

- State Hospital’s role currently unsure.  Possibly be a default 

- Electronic Bed Locator-beginning in March.  All hospitals required to enter empty beds. 

- Appropriate offenders could be sent to jail 

 

Chesapeake Training Center will not be closing.   

 

Crisis Stabilization Centers:  seems to be working at present.  

- None in Winchester 

- Harrisonburg/Rockingham has one 

- UVa  has one 

- Valley has one 

 

WSH: move complete.  Most complaints are minor thus far; restricted roaming area is the biggest.  

Patients are only allowed in the courtyard and not outside of facility. 
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Topic 

 

Discussion/Conclusion 

Action/ 

Recommendations 
 

Revision of Human Rights Regulation Book: revisions completed, however all final approvals have 

been pushed back due to current events. 

 

Manager’s 

REPORT 

 

Brenda and Dr. Dameron are attending forums in Richmond.  Next one is 1/30. 

 

Recent hires are in place and working out well.  

 

Group reviewed last quarter report as well as the annual report. 

No Quality data reported  

 

Public Comment Ms. Gager informed group that she attended a national conference on Gun Violence in Mental 

Health recently.    

- SI is higher by guns 

- Substance abuse/past convictions are at higher risks. 

 

Dr. Mongold stated he is the chair for the restraints committee.  They are in the process proposing 

changes to the current policy for the Medical Center. 

 

Discharges to 

WSH 

2013: 4th quarter- Oct. 8, Nov.4 , Dec.1  

Next meeting will be held on Friday April 25th, 2014 - place to be announced at later date. 


